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BARRY COHEN APPOINTED CHAIR OF THE ABA-IPL
TRADEMARK LEGISLATION COMMITTEE

FIRM NEWS, JANUARY 10, 2023
 

Barry Cohen has been appointed Chair of the Trademark Legislation Committee of the
Intellectual Property Law Section of the American Bar Association (ABA-IPL) for the 2022-2023
bar year.

As part of the ABA and one of largest organizations of intellectual property professionals in the
world, the Intellectual Property Law Section is a highly respected and influential voice of the IP
bar. Its leaders provide thoughtful consideration of emerging issues that shape and influence
the views and policies advocated by the Section, encourage the development of relevant and
timely programming and publications dedicated to those issues, and are the first face of
recruitment and retention of members of the Section. The Section's committees serve as
welcoming places for the nation’s intellectual property lawyers and law students to develop
collegial relationships and to benefit from one another’s experience.


